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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

31/21 2 August 2021 

 
 

ADOPTION OF 2021/22 ANNUAL BUDGET 
 

Council has adopted its Annual Budget for the financial year 2021/22. The Budget 
was adopted on 27 July 2021 at an Ordinary Council Meeting. 
 
Community members may view the annual budget 2021/22 at the Shire Office, 
George Fam Centre, during office hours or the Shire’s website www.shire.gov.cx. 
 
Following the recent adoption of the 2021/22 budget, Rates Notices will be issued. 
 
 
 
 
David Price 
Chief Executive Officer  

 


